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The Darkest Angel
The Darkest Passion
For weeks, the immortal warrior Aeron has
sensed an invisible female presence. An angel
- demon-assassin - has been sent to kill him.
Or has she? Olivia claims she fell from the
heavens, giving up immortality because she
couldn't bear to harm him. But trusting - and
falling for - Olivia will endanger them all.

The Darkest Kiss
The Raven
Though they carry an eternal curse, the Lords
of the Underworld are irresistibly
seductive—and unimaginably powerful… Don't
miss a single book in this stunning
paranormal series from New York Times
bestselling author Gena Showalter! Forced to
his knees in agony whenever he speaks the
truth, Gideon can recognize any lie—until he
captures Scarlet, a demon-possessed immortal
who claims to be his long-lost wife. He
doesn't remember the beautiful female, much
less wedding—or bedding—her. But he wants
to…almost as much as he wants her. But
Scarlet is keeper of Nightmares, too
dangerous to roam free. A future with her
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might mean ultimate ruin. Especially as
Gideon's enemies draw closer—and the truth
threatens to destroy all he's come to love….
Book 6 of Lords of the Underworld. Originally
published in 2010.

The Darkest Kiss
Powerful tragedy of an aging king, betrayed
by his daughters, robbed of his kingdom,
descending into madness. Perhaps the bleakest
of Shakespeare's tragic dramas, complete with
explanatory footnotes.

Burning Dawn
FREE DIGITAL SAMPLER FEATURING EXTENDED
EXCERPTS FROM BESTSELLING SENSATION GENA
SHOWALTER'S ENTHRALLING LORDS OF THE
UNDERWORLD SERIES Welcome to a dark and
sensual world, where the line between good
and evil blurs and true love is put to the
ultimate test. New York Times bestselling
author Gena Showalter invites you into her
captivating Lords of the Underworld series
with this collection of samples from each of
the books in the series! Get a taste of these
fierce immortal warriors and the women who
bring them to their knees. Featuring extended
excerpts from: The Darkest Night The Darkest
Kiss The Darkest Pleasure The Darkest Whisper
The Darkest Passion The Darkest Lie The
Darkest Secret The Darkest Surrender The
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Darkest Seduction The Darkest Craving The
Darkest Touch The Darkest Torment And a sneak
peek of The Darkest Promise !

The Darkest Seduction
Reflections on the Passion of Our
Divine Lord, in Verse
He is the guardian of hell, more monster than
man. She is the goddess of oppression, more
angel than woman. Together they will enter
the flames to battle a dangerous horde of
demon lords -- and discover a passion unlike
any other. . . . Don't miss this sizzling
prequel to Gena Showalter's breathtaking new
paranormal series, The Lords of the
Underworld! Though they carry an eternal
curse, the Lords of the Underworld are
irresistibly seductive -- and unimaginably
powerful. . . . Showalter at her finest.
--New York Times bestselling author Karen
Marie Moning on The Darkest Night

The Darkest Surrender
Darkest passion
Though they carry an eternal curse, the Lords
of the Underworld are
irresistiblyseductive—and unimaginably
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powerful… Don't miss a single book in this
stunning paranormalseries from New York Times
bestselling author Gena Showalter! All her
life, Ashlyn Darrow has been tormented by
voices from the past. To end the nightmare,
she has come to Budapestseeking help from men
rumored to have supernatural abilities, not
knowing she'll be sweptinto the arms of
Maddox, their most dangerous member—a man
trapped in a hell of his own. Neither can
resist the instant hunger that calms their
torments…and ignites anirresistible passion.
But every heated touch and burning kiss will
edge them closer todestruction—and a soulshattering test of love… Book 1 of Lords of
the Underworld.

The Suffering Saviour, Or, Meditations
on the Passion of Our Lord Jesus Christ
King Lear
New York Times bestselling author Gena
Showalter has enthralled thousands of readers
with her Lords of the Underworld series.
Delve into this darkly sensual world with The
Darkest Facts, a companion guide…. I, Cronus,
King of the Titans, powerful warrior god,
defender of the people, hereby command you to
read and enjoy this Lords of the Underworld
guide. I am not mentioned nearly enough, but
that is neither here nor there. What you will
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find in this guide includes: notes from those
vile fools, the Hunters; interviews with the
Lords of the Underworld, as organized by that
irreverent whelp William the Ever Randy; a
candid discussion about the Lords of the
Underworld among their women; answers to
questions readers have been dying to know;
and an intimate look at my very own sacred
scrolls. As I said, you will read and you
will enjoy. That is your mission. Nay, your
honor. Do not disappoint me. You will not
like the results. Just ask Aeron, keeper of
the demon of Wrath. Bad things tend to
happen. This Lords of the Underworld guide is
also available in the anthology Into the
Dark. Discover how the Lords of the
Underworld series began in The Darkest Night,
and look for the latest novel, The Darkest
Seduction, available now.

The Darkest Touch
Immortal warrior Paris, who is possessed by
the demon of Promiscuity, finds love with
Sienna Blackstone, who is newly possessed by
the demon of Wrath, but an ancient blood feud
threatens to tear them apart.

The Darkest Whisper
The passion and temptation of our Lord,
a course of lectures. To which is added
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a sermon
When Olivia, the demon-assassin sent to kill
him, gives up her immortality to save him,
warrior Aeron is trapped between duty and
desire when an enemy and his faithful demon
companion are determined to remove Olivia
from his life.

Meditations on our Lord's Passion.
Translated from the Armenian of Matthew
Vartabed. By. S. C. Malan
Show the children in your life the aweinspiring connection between the natural
world and the God who created it. The
bestselling children's devotional
Indescribable: 100 Devotions About God and
Science resonated with more than 200,000
kids, parents, and teachers. Now Louie Giglio
offers 100 more devotions about God and
science that will expand the curiosity of
your 6- to 10-year-olds. Including amazing
scientific facts, beautiful photography, fun
illustrations, and simple activities, How
Great Is Our God covers topics like Space and
time Earth and weather The human body Animals
Plants And more! With this science
devotional, which is based on Giglio's wellknown "How Great Is Our God" and
“Indescribable” messages, children will
embark on a journey to discover more about
God and His incredible creation. From the
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pink lake in Senegal to the earth's trip
around the sun to the water-holding frog that
can live up to five years without a drink,
the wonders of the universe will deepen your
kids’ appreciation for God's wild
imagination.

Lords of the Underworld Collection 2
Possessed by the demon of Defeat, Strider
cannot lose a challenge without suffering
unimaginable pain. For him, nothing stands in
the way of victory. Until Kaia, an enchanting
Harpy, tempts him to the razor's edge of
surrender. Known among her people as The
Disappointment, Kaia must bring home the gold
in the Harpy Games or die. Strider is a
distraction she can't afford because he has
an agenda of his own—steal first prize, an
ancient godly artifact, before the winner can
be named. But as the competition heats up,
only one prize will matter—the love neither
had thought possible.…

The Darkest Warrior
New York Times bestselling author Gena
Showalter returns with a brand-new addition
to her explosive Lords of the Underworld
series featuring William, the story her fans
have been clamoring for. A merciless prince
feared by all Cursed by a vengeful witch,
William of the Dark will die if he ever falls
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in love – murdered by the woman who steals
his heart. His lone shot at redemption is a
book filled with indecipherable code. Break
the code, break the curse. Now, centuries
later, he’s condemned to a string of onenight standsuntil he finds the only woman in
the worlds able to set him free. A rare
creature of myth and power One of the last
living unicorn shifters, Sunday ‘Sunny’ Lane
works from the shadows as a cryptanalyst, on
the run from assassins and poachers. Then the
darkly seductive William abducts her, holding
her captive in Hell. The closer they get, the
more she hungers for his touchand the
stronger a mystical desire to kill him
becomes Both forever doomed? At war with his
brother, Lucifer, and determined to become a
king of the underworld at long last, William
must resist the irreverent beauty who
threatens his future. But every day Sunny
tempts him more, his hunger for her
unmatched. Will he risk his heart – and his
life – or will the curse ensure his end?

The Last Day of Our Lord's Passion
New York Times bestselling author Gena
Showalter’s sizzling Lords of the Underworld
series continues with three stories featuring
dangerously seductive immortal warriors and
the women who change them forever. Journey
through this dark and sensual world, where
the line between good and evil blurs and true
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love is put to the ultimate test. Bundle
includes: The Darkest Prison, The Darkest
Whisper, The Darkest Passion and The Darkest
Lie. BONUS: The Darkest Facts and an excerpt
from The Darkest Warrior!

Lords of the Underworld Collection
Volume 2
She has tempted many men…but never found her
equal. Until now. Though she has lived for
centuries, Anya, goddess of anarchy, has
never known pleasure. Until Lucien, the
incarnation of death—a warrior eternally
doomed to take souls to the hereafter. He
draws her like no other. And Anya will risk
anything to have him. But when the merciless
Lord of the Underworld is ordered by the gods
to claim Anya herself, their uncontrollable
attraction becomes an anguished pursuit. Now
they must defeat the unconquerable forces
that control them, before their thirst for
one another demands a sacrifice of love
beyond imagining…. And don't miss the latest
book in the irresistibly seductive Lords of
the Underworld series, The Darkest Torment,
featuring the fierce warrior Baden who will
stop at nothing to claim the exquisite human
with the power to soothe the beast inside
him… Previously published.

The Darkest Night
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New York Times bestselling author Gena
Showalter's sizzling Lords of the Underworld
series continues with three stories featuring
dangerously seductive immortal warriors and
the women who change them forever. Journey
through this dark and sensual world, where
the line between good and evil blurs and true
love is put to the ultimate test. Bundle
includes: The Darkest Whisper, The Darkest
Passion and The Darkest Lie.

The Samaritan's Secret
After saving Kane from Hell, Josephina
Aisling needs his protection from whatever
enemy is hunting her, a situation that is
complicated by the passion they feel for one
another.

The Darkest King
When Omar Yussef travels to Nablus, the West
Bank's most violent town, to attend a
wedding, he little expects the trouble that
awaits him. An ancient Torah scroll belonging
to the Samaritans, descendants of the
biblical Joseph, has been stolen. But when
the dead body of a young Samaritan is
discovered, a seemingly straightforward theft
inquiry takes an unexpected turn. As Omar
sets out to find the perpetrators of this
murder, he is driven down into the murky
alleys and tunnels of the old casbah in
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Nablus. Here, as he uncovers the secret deals
of one of the region's richest businessmen,
and the shadowy world of the tiny Samaritan
community, he begins to wonder whether he
will be able to attend the wedding after all

The Darkest Pleasure
Available for the first time as a standalone
digital novella! Winged warrior Lysander has
been alive for centuries, and yet he's never
knowndesire—until he meets Bianka. Spawned
from the bloodline of his enemy, the
beautiful butdeadly Harpy is determined to
lead the untouched Lysander into temptation.
He may try toevade her attempts, but even the
most iron-willed demon assassin can resist
for only solong….

The Darkest Passion
A searing Lords of the Underworld tale by New
York Times bestselling author Gena Showalter,
featuring a beastly prince and the wife he
will wage war to keep He is ice… Puck the
Undefeated, host of the demon of
Indifference, cannot experience emotion
without punishment, so he allows himself to
feel nothing. Until her. According to ancient
prophecy, she is the key to avenging his
past, saving his realm and ruling as king.
All he must do? Steal her from the man she
loves—and marry her. She is fire… Gillian
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Shaw has suffered many tragedies in her tooshort life, but nothing could have prepared
the fragile human for her transition into
immortality. To survive, she must wed a
horned monster who both intrigues and
frightens her…and become the warrior queen
she was born to be. Together they burn. As a
rising sense of possession and obsession
overtake Puck, so does insatiable lust. The
more he learns about his clever, resourceful
wife, the more he craves her. And the more
time Gillian spends with her protective
husband, the more she aches for him. But the
prophecy also predicts an unhappily-everafter. Can Puck defeat fate itself to keep
the woman who brought his deadened heart back
to life? Or will they succumb to destiny,
losing each other…and everything they’ve been
fighting for?

Lord of Rage
Zacharel, the leader of a powerful angelic
army, lets nothing stand in his way of his
anti-demon missions until he rescues
Annabelle Miller from an institution for the
criminally insane and from the demons who
long to possess her.

The Life, Lettres and Journals of Lord
Byron
New York Times bestselling author Gena
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Showalter returns with a sizzling Lords of
the Underworld story about an iron-willed
sovereign and the somber beauty who melts him
with a glance

The Darkest Kiss 1
Keeper of the demon of Secrets, Amun can
manipulate the darkest thoughts of anyone
nearby. But when the immortal warrior is
chained and isolated to protect those he
loves, death is his only hope of
release—until he meets Haidee, a fellow
prisoner whose beauty and hidden
vulnerability draw him into a reckless test
of his loyalty…. Haidee is a demon-assassin,
raised to despise Amun's kind. Yet how can
she hate the man whose touch sets her aflame?
But to save him, she must give herself body
and soul…and face the wrath of a powerful
adversary sworn to destroy her.

The Darkest Lie
While trapped in a strange and dangerous
realm, Princess Breena finds solace in the
arms of Osborn, a once-legendary mercenary
who, while introducing her to carnal
pleasures, instructs her in the ways of the
warrior so that she can reclaim what belongs
to her. Original.

Dark Beginnings
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New York Times bestselling author Gena
Showalter returns with another reader
favorite installment of the Lords of the
Underworld series. Bound by the demon of
Doubt, Sabin unintentionally destroys even
the most confident of lovers. So the immortal
warrior spends his time on the battlefield
instead of in the bedroom, victory his only
concern…until he meets Gwendolyn the Timid.
One taste of the beautiful redhead, and he
craves more. Gwen, an immortal herself,
always thought she'd fall for a kind human
who wouldn't rouse her darker side. But when
Sabin frees her from prison, battling their
enemies for the claim to Pandora's box turns
out to be nothing compared to the battle
Sabin and Gwen will wage against love…
Included in this ebook edition is a special
scene from the latest installment in the
series, The Darkest Torment, featuring the
ruthless, beautiful Baden! Previously
Published.

Lords of the Underworld: The Darkest
Sampler
…So, will this ugly angel pull me out of
chaos?? Long ago, beautiful, immortal
warriors were created by the gods to maintain
law and order in heaven. But these warriors
fell ? Now, housing demons within themselves,
the warriors live on earth for centuries in
solitary, waiting for the god’s grace. Anya,
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the goddess of anarchy, arrives in Budapest
to check out on these rumors. Contrary to her
beautiful appearance, wild Anya brings
disaster and chaos wherever she goes. These
warriors were just supposed to be a great
time-killer; however…!?

The Darkest Facts: A Lords of the
Underworld Companion
Angel Olivia appears out of nowhere in front
of Dark Warrior Aeron. She claims that she
went through numerous obstacles just to come
to see Aeron. Aeron, who had no interest in
women before, is shaken after spending time
with Olivia, who conveys her love to him with
her purest heart. Aeron can’t accept her love
since he is a sinner, and he does not think
he is a match for an angel. At the same time,
demon Legion becomes very jealous to see
Aeron being so stirred by Olivia and
eventually makes a deal with Lucifer, the
Prince of Darkness, in an attempt to possess
Aeron for herself.

Endymion, a Poetic Romance
After rescuing beautiful slave Elin Vale from
his enemy's clutches, ruthless, invincible
winged warrior Thane is unprepared for his
need to protect this woman who awakens a
fierce desire within him.
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The Darkest Promise (Lords of the
Underworld, Book 13)
Wicked Nights
Those crimson eyes look like they want
nothing more than to turn this whole world to
ash. But I would die happy if he killed me
right now. Ashlyn has a strange power: she
hears the voices of the past that linger in
this world. Since she was a child, she's
lived a noisy and lonesome life. But when she
hears the rumors of angels living in an
ancient castle in Budapest, she can't help
but venture into their forest. There, she
sees a muscular man covered in fresh blood, a
man who advances on her with murder in his
eyes. But instead of fear, she feels a
complete and total silence descend upon her.
And an indescribable sense of security

How Great Is Our God
Reyes is a man possessed. Bound by the demon
of pain, he is forbidden to know pleasure.Yet
he craves a mortal woman, Danika Ford, more
than breath and will do anything to
claimher—even defy the gods. Danika is on the
run. For months she's eluded the Lords of the
Underworld, immortalwarriors who won't rest
until she and her family have been destroyed.
But her dreams arehaunted by Reyes, the
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warrior whose searing touch she can't forget.
Yet a future togethercould mean death to all
they both hold dear…. And be sure to check
out the latest book in the irresistibly
seductive Lords of theUnderworld series, The
Darkest Torment, featuring the fierce warrior
Baden whowill stop at nothing to claim the
exquisite human with the power to soothe the
beastinside him…

The Darkest Torment (Lords of the
Underworld, Book 12)
New York Times bestselling author Gena
Showalter returns with her most explosive
Lords of the Underworld tale to date, about a
fierce warrior on the brink of sanity who
will stop at nothing to claim the exquisite
human with the power to soothe the beast
inside him

The Darkest Craving
The Darkest Night 1
When the powerful Red Queen escapes her
imprisonment, the immortal warrior Torin's
iron will is tested by his desire for her,
but giving in to temptation could mean her
end.

The Darkest Secret
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